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rom October 31 to November 1 there was a small 
Halloween party that has already become a 

tradition in the Barcelona's community . 

This time it was held in the city of Barcelona in the 
Carp Centre located at Plaza de Sants and were 11 
participants in total (counting with 4 staff). 

The 31 of October the program started in the 
afternoon with a fun evening icebreaker. We painted 
our faces and welcomed everyone explaining the 
schedule and the motto which was "Fear is an 
option." Then we finished the day with a scary 
movie. 

The following day took place the innermost part of 
the program with the approach of not being afraid 
to be yourself based on the theme, as we think one 
of the problems the second generation have is 
usually the lack of self-confidence, so we wanted to 
remember the value that each of them have and 

their strength to follow ahead when there are 
difficulties. 

The day started with an hdh section followed by 
breakfast and a walk to Montjuic. After lunch, we 
watched a really inspiring video together related to 
the claim and continued with some debate. 

The last activity was to write in a few bottles our 
qualities and fears. The fears written with pencils 
wanted to represent something real that each one of 
us has but should not be as strong as our qualities 
(written in pen). At the end we all end up writing 
qualities in others bottles. 

Although it was very short, we believe it was good to 
give the opportunity to second generation to enjoy 
and learn together as many cannot come during the 
weekends making it difficult to stay connected with 
each other. 
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